
Alan Woodward
I strongly oppose this draft provision. These constituent limitations are overreaching anything the
industry has ever seen. If these are allowed and imposed on the rest of the states outfall permits,
Wyoming will suffer greatly. If this permit is adopted, Aethon will have to shut the field in due to
uneconomical operations. 

I do agree that you should allow Aethons original proposal that will allow them to conduct
business as they are.


